
 

COATS FOR KIDS DRIVE 2017 

 

We are once again kicking off our Coats for Kids drive as we head into the winter season. This 

drive has always raised an abundance of much-needed items for those in need. There are 

collection boxes at each school’s main office for donations of winter gear.  Coats for Kids accepts 

all of the following (new or gently worn): 

 Winter coats 

 Hats, gloves, scarves 

 Snow/ski pants 

The collection drive lasts from October-December, 2017.  Thank you in advance for your 

generosity.  We appreciate your support! 

(Please contact Chris Bailey, cbailey@mayfieldschools.org, or  

Deb Martin, dmartin@mayfieldschools.org, with any questions) 
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